

Wreningham CE VC Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Newsletter 21

Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 28 February, 2020

Events coming up!

Feb Wed 26 Feb Olly Day in school - Road Safety talk

Half term Mon 17/2/20 to Fri 21/2/20

W/b Mon 2 Mar Book Week Thurs 5 Mar World Book day Mon 9 Mar Y1 & Y2 to visit Norwich Cathedral and Norwich Bangladeshi

Mon 9 March to Wed 11 March **Parents Meetings**

Wed 18 Mar CASMA concert (Cl.3 to Norwich Citadel)

Fri 20 Mar Class Photographs

Mon 23 to Wed 25 March Cl. 3 to Holt Hall Tues 31 Mar Egg Drop Challenge Wed 1 April - Last day of term

Easter Service in All Saints Church

Easter Holidays Thursday 2 April to Friday 17 April

Summer Term starts Monday 20 April

Friday 24 Maths Morning from 9AM -10AM (Parents invited into the school) Fri 8 May BANK HOLIDAY Mon 11 - Thurs 14 KS2 SATs (Year 6)

w/b Mon 18 May Walk to School Week

WRENFEST Saturday 27 June

South Norfolk Swimming Finals

(By Daniel R) Following a successful Wymondham Cluster swimming qualifier, I was selected to represent the school and cluster in the South Norfolk Swimming Finals. I swam in two individual races, the butterfly and backstroke. I came fourth in the butterfly and first in the backstroke race, winning a gold medal. Overall, our cluster came third.











Parents Meetings are being held week beginning Monday 9 March.

The lists for parents to sign up for appointment times will be outside the school office week beginning Monday 2 March. The meeting times are as follows:

Monday 9th cl.1/cl.3: 4.30PM -7PM; cl.4: 3.30PM -7PM Tuesday 10th cl.1/2/3: 4.30 -7PM; cl.4: 3.30PM -7PM Wednesday 11th cl.1/2/3: 3.30 -6PM; cl4 2.30 -4.30PM Parents have an opportunity to meet the teachers and discuss the

progress their child has made. The meetings take place in the school hall.



Message from the Librarians

Thank you so much to everyone that supported our library Valentine's Day event.

60 children took books out and received a chocolate heart and kindness bookmark. It was lovely to see our library so busy and to receive such positive feedback.

"It always has competitions on."

"It makes you be in a different world."

The librarians are always doing something amazing.

Mother's Day

"It has lots of

interesting

books.

"Just a reminder - if you want to order any personalised Mother's Day gifts, all design sheets and money needs to be returned to the Friends box by the end of the day on Monday. Spare forms are still available in the Friends box if your children want to get creative this weekend!"

School Footpath & Class 1 Canopy

The path to the far gate is being replaced with a path that combines a footpath with a running track. The school is also replacing the class 1 canopy. The building works will start on Monday 9/3/20 and last for 2 weeks.

Stars of the Week Class 1 Archie L, Celia O, Class 2 Ben A, Ben L Class 3 Sophia K, Theo C Class 4 Sophia H, Charlie B



World Book Day Thursday 5 March Dress Up as your favourite book character!